
Revision for first-term test (worksheet 1)

I. Decide the word which has different sound in the part underlined:

- | | | | |
|--------------------------|----------------------|---------------------|----------------------|
| 1. A. <u>ma</u> ches | B. <u>pa</u> rades | C. <u>de</u> cides | D. <u>ca</u> ves |
| 2. A. <u>clo</u> thing | B. <u>ho</u> ld | C. <u>po</u> ster | D. <u>do</u> ve |
| 3. A. <u>com</u> b | B. <u>clim</u> b | C. <u>subur</u> b | D. <u>bo</u> mb |
| 4. A. <u>altho</u> ugh | B. <u>thi</u> inking | C. <u>gath</u> er | D. <u>oth</u> er |
| 5. A. <u>head</u> line | B. <u>heat</u> ing | C. <u>meal</u> | D. <u>leav</u> e |
| 6. A. <u>so</u> fa | B. <u>sum</u> mer | C. <u>sug</u> ar | D. <u>soun</u> d |
| 7. A. <u>ci</u> ty | B. <u>spe</u> cial | C. <u>bicy</u> cle | D. <u>cent</u> er |
| 8. A. <u>ch</u> icken | B. <u>mach</u> ine | C. <u>che</u> f | D. <u>parach</u> ute |
| 9. A. <u>decor</u> ation | B. <u>tradit</u> ion | C. <u>intention</u> | D. <u>questi</u> on |
| 10. A. <u>promi</u> se | B. <u>nois</u> e | C. <u>sense</u> | D. <u>purpo</u> se |

II. Choose the word that has different stressed pattern:

- | | | | |
|-------------------|--------------|-------------|---------------|
| 1. A. cabbage | B. potato | C. carrot | D. onion |
| 2. A. chocolate | B. apple pie | C. lemonade | D. favorite |
| 3. A. vacation | B. winter | C. weather | D. volleyball |
| 4. A. destination | B. cathedral | C. amazing | D. collection |
| 5. A. windsurfing | B. waterfall | C. workshop | D. volunteer |

III. Supply the correct verb tenses:

- Why _____ you (look) _____ at me like that? What's the matter?
- What _____ you (do) _____ this evening?
- I (do) _____ my homework, and then I (watch) _____ TV.
- Many people in our street (have) _____ cars but my parents (not have) _____ one. They (like) _____ to go to work by bus.
- Mrs. Mai usually (finish) _____ her work at 5 p.m.
- Where (be) _____ your children?
- They (watch) _____ TV in the sitting room.

IV. Choose the best answer:

- John is the _____ in his class.
A. most tall B. taller C. tallest D. more tall
- In _____ lessons, we learn about writers, poems and write essays.
A. History B. Literature C. Science D. Geography
- Their house is small. They really want to have a _____ house.
A. smaller B. bigger C. nicer D. cheaper
- "There is _____ sugar in the jar. Go and buy a kilo, Nguyet."
A. some B. much C. little D. few
- We _____ go when the traffic lights are red.
A. mustn't B. needn't C. won't D. wouldn't
- The temple is the _____ building in our town.
A. elder B. eldest C. older D. oldest

7. - _____ do the bus run? - Every twenty minutes.
 A. What time B. How far C. How often D. How much
8. There is _____ sand on the beach, so we can build _____ sandcastles.
 A. many - much B. a few - many C. much - many D. a little - much
9. The first exercise is easy but the second one is _____.
 A. easy too B. less difficult C. difficult too D. more difficult
10. You _____ go mountain climbing alone. You _____ go in a group.
 A. must - must B. mustn't - must C. mustn't - mustn't D. must - mustn't

V. Rewrite sentences:

- Could you tell me how to get to the City's Exhibition, please? (Could you show?)
- My room is smaller than your room. (Your room ...)
- Hang is the tallest girl in my class. (No girl ...)
- Do you find it easy to make friends? (Are you good?)
- Don't drop litter at public places or natural landscapes. (You mustn't.....)
- Their rule is wearing a swimsuit in the pool. (People must.....)
- There is a lot of vitamin C in oranges. (Oranges.....)
- The table is in front of the sofa. (The sofa.....)
- The room doesn't have any windows. (There aren't.....)
- Do you want to join our judo club? (Would you.....?)

VI. Read the passage and choose the best word (A, B or C) to put in each space.

Hoi An is one of the (1)..... towns in Viet Nam. It (2)..... on the lower section of the Thu Bon river. It is a very beautiful town with a lot of colorful (3)..... which are hung (4)..... the town. Hoi An is famous for one- (5)..... tailoring. Customers order clothes (6)..... the morning and get them in the (7)..... The price is not really (8)..... If you want to find the place of the (9)..... time, Hoi An is a (10)..... choice.

- | | | |
|-----------------|--------------|-------------------|
| 1/ A. newer | B. newest | C. oldest |
| 2/ A. are | B. is | C. are being |
| 3/ A. lanterns | B. stars | C. balloons |
| 4/ A. on | B. around | C. up |
| 5/ A. month | B. week | C. day |
| 6/ A. at | B. in | C. on |
| 7/ A. night | B. afternoon | C. evening |
| 8/ A. expensive | B. cheap | C. more expensive |
| 9/ A. modern | B. old | C. new |
| 10/ A. best | B. worst | C. Good |

VII. Read about Da Nang City and answer the questions.

Da Nang has a population of nearly 800,000 people. The Han River flows through the city. The part on the east bank is newest and more spacious. The city part on the west bank is more crowded. There are five bridges across the river. The Han River Bridge is the newest one now. The cost of living in Da Nang is the lowest in Central Viet Nam. Da Nang has many beaches. Among them, Non Nước Beach is one of the beautiful beaches in the world. But walking in the street on a summer afternoon is not a good idea in Da Nang. There are not many trees so there are not many shadows. It is often very hot at noon.

- What is the population of Da Nang?

2. Which part of the city is more spacious?
3. Which part of the city is more crowded?
4. Which bridge is the newest?
5. What is Non Nuoc Beach like?

Revision for first-term test (worksheet 2)

I. Decide the word which has different sound in the part underlined:

- | | | | |
|----------------------|--------------------|--------------------|-------------------|
| 1. A. <u>cheap</u> | B. <u>bread</u> | C. <u>seat</u> | D. <u>meat</u> |
| 2. A. <u>arrive</u> | B. <u>quickly</u> | C. <u>historic</u> | D. <u>city</u> |
| 3. A. <u>island</u> | B. <u>plaster</u> | C. <u>coast</u> | D. <u>longest</u> |
| 4. A. <u>home</u> | B. <u>pagoda</u> | C. <u>clothes</u> | D. <u>flower</u> |
| 5. A. <u>desert</u> | B. <u>decorate</u> | C. <u>present</u> | D. <u>prepare</u> |
| 6. A. <u>plant</u> | B. <u>chat</u> | C. <u>make</u> | D. <u>family</u> |
| 7. A. <u>city</u> | B. <u>come</u> | C. <u>cook</u> | D. <u>cousin</u> |
| 8. A. <u>treat</u> | B. <u>clean</u> | C. <u>great</u> | D. <u>beach</u> |
| 9. A. <u>nice</u> | B. <u>police</u> | C. <u>dislike</u> | D. <u>price</u> |
| 10. A. <u>desert</u> | B. <u>visit</u> | C. <u>island</u> | D. <u>cheese</u> |

II. Supply the correct verb tenses:

Hi, Stefan

It ¹(rain) _____, so I ²(write) _____ to you. I ³(hate) _____ rain! _____ you ⁴(remember) _____ Lorenzo, my cat? At the moment he ⁵(lie) _____ on the floor and ⁶(keep) _____ my feet warm. He's really old now, and every day he ⁷(sleep) _____ for hours. One good thing, he ⁸(not catch) _____ birds any more – he's too slow.

My mom and dad ⁹(watch) _____ an old black and white film on TV. They ¹⁰(like) _____ the old Buster Keaton comedies. They ¹¹(not laugh) _____ very much, so maybe this one isn't funny. Oh, big surprise! I've got a job. Every Saturday I ¹²(work) _____ from 9 o'clock to 5 o'clock in a supermarket. It's an OK job, but I ¹³(not want) _____ to stay there forever. What _____ you ¹⁴(do) _____ at the moment? I think you ¹⁵(sit) _____ in your garden and the sun is shining and ... Tell me.

Love,

Maggie

III. Fill in the blanks with the appropriate forms of the adjectives in brackets.

1. Travelling by car is (comfortable) _____ by bus.
2. Ha Tinh is (hot) _____ of the three cities: Ha Noi, Ha Tinh and Hue.
3. Studying is (important) _____ in our life.
4. Is a country house (cheap) _____ a town house?
5. This is (expensive) _____ shop in my neighbourhood.
6. Hue is (wet) _____ of the three cities: Da Nang, Ha Noi and Hue.
7. Travelling by car is (convenient) _____ by bike.
8. Studying is (important) _____ watching TV.
9. Is unit 6 (difficult) _____ unit 1?
10. This is (beautiful) _____ park in my neighbourhood.

IV. Rewrite these sentences so that it has the same meaning as the root ones.

1. Viet Nam has many beautiful beaches. (There...)